
From the PHCC National News Feed: 

• 03.20.20 

White House Identifies Plumbers as ‘Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers’ in 

Guidance for Response to COVID-19 

The President and U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS) have issued a 

Coronavirus Guidance for America identifying plumbers and other tradespeople as 

“essential critical infrastructure workers” as our nation responds to the threat of COVID-19. 

• 03.19.20 

Potential Business Closures: What to Consider 

• COVID-19: Six months ago, those words meant nearly nothing to the average 

person, but today it would be hard for anyone in the U.S. to not know what the virus 

is. The ever-evolving response to Coronavirus has had diff 03.19.20 

2020 PHCC Legislative Conference Canceled 

PHCC leadership and staff, including the Board of Directors and the Government Relations Committee, have 

been monitoring the situation around the country regarding the COVID-19 pandemic. 

• 03.19.20 

Coronavirus Business Practice Considerations 

To help you during this trying time, your QSC Business Coaches have put together some best practice 

suggestions for your consideration. 

• 03.19.20 

Managing Your Business Through COVID-19 

For more than 135 years, PHCC’s commitment has been to fulfill our organization’s proud mission to protect 

public health, safety and the environment. This enduring value guides us as we face the difficult challenge of 

responding to COVID-19. Like you, we’re navigating uncharted territory ... but we remain laser focused on 

implementing procedures that will protect our employees and volunteer leaders and providing resources that 

will support you, our valued members. 

 


